

July 02, 2018

Information Letter no. 20-2018

Dear Member Federations,

In reference to the information letter no. 17-2018 from 20 June 2018 I inform you that we have just received the confirmation from Local Organizing Committee of the Senior European Championships in 2019 which will be held in Düsseldorf that these Championships will be organized in original dates 17-22 June 2019.

It means that in accordance with the decision of the Congress our next Ordinary Congress will take place on <u>16 June 2019 in Düsseldorf.</u>

About detailed place I will inform all federations at the time specified by the EFC Statute.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General

General Secretariat | Grójecka street no 65, 02-094 Warsaw | phone/fax: +48 22 827 28 25 | mobile: +48 721 712 305 | e-mail: js@fencing-efc.eu | www.eurofencing.info